
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: WHKS feasibility report to extend City Water and Sewer 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

At the August 10, 2021 Public Works Commission meeting, Katie 

Weidner spoke on behalf of her Mother, Carolee Stock, who owns the 

property at 1014 River Road and inquired about connecting to City 

water and sewer.  Public Works is requesting permission to authorize 

WHKS Engineering to prepare a feasibility report to extend City Water 

and Sewer service to 1010, 1014 and 1106 River Road.  The owner of 

1014 River Road is unable to sell the property as their septic system is 

non-compliant.  1010 and 1014 River Road also share a private well. 

The feasibility report would include the cost of extending the Water 

and Sewer service to the area as well as the estimated cost to the 

affected residents. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to authorize WHKS Engineering to prepare an 

engineer’s feasibility report to extend City Water and Sewer to 1010, 

1014 and 1106 River Road as recommended by the Public Works 

Commission. 


